
 

MEMO 

 
To:  NCRA Board of Directors 

 

From:  Executive Director Stogner 

 

Date:  May 9, 2018 

 

Subject:  Agenda Item F.1 – Discussion and Possible Action Regarding Amendment to 

Existing Eureka Corridor Management Plan 

 

 

 

The NCRA currently has a Rails with Trails Corridor Management Plan agreement with the City 

of Eureka that extends from the Hikshari’ Trail to the Eureka Slough Bridge. The City has access 

to grant funding to extend the trail another mile south of the Hikshari’ to Tooby Road. 

 

Miles Slattery, Eureka Community Services Director, is here to request NCRA Board support for 

an extension of the Corridor Management Plan agreement from Hikshari’ Trail south to Tooby 

Road. Like the existing agreement, this addition would be fully compliant with NCRA Rails with 

Trails policy.  

 

 


